

Dear parents

With reference to the incident that took place on Friday 20th October 2023, I would like to take this opportunity to remind parents that we still have an open offer for any of your children who you feel would benefit from further counselling from our Mental Health and Wellbeing team.

Please do not hesitate to contact either Kirsty Wiltshire, Mental Health & Wellbeing Officer, Kirsty.wiltshire@oasissholing.org or Julie Hughdie, Operations Manager, Julie.hughdie@oasissholing.org, and they will be happy to arrange counselling sessions.

I would also like to give you the heads up that next Tuesday 12th December, we will be sounding the lockdown alarm. This will take place during morning tutor time, and tutors will then take the opportunity to discuss with their students the reasons why the lockdown alarm would be sounded, and the subsequent process to follow.

Students will also be given the opportunity to raise any questions or concerns they may have.

A further communication will be sent out to the whole school to confirm the date for this to take place.

Please do not hesitate to contact my Operations Manager, Julie Hughdie, if you have any further questions or concerns.

Kind regards

Martin Brown Principal

Principal - Martin Brown

Oasis Academy Sholing Middle Road, Southampton, SO19 8PH

SUPA TEACHER TRAINING









Tel: 023 8044 8861 Email: info@oasissholing.org www.oasisacademysholing.org

> Oasis Academy Sholing is sponsored by Oasis Community Learning www.oasiscommunitylearning.org - part of Oasis UK.







